
Kathleen Burke
Manager, Regulatory Law       Telephone: 416.542.3082
Toronto Hydro-Electric System Limited      Facsimile: 416.542.3024
14 Carlton Street regulatoryaffairs@torontohydro.com
Toronto, ON  M5B 1K5 www.torontohydro.com

June 30, 2015

via RESS e-filing – signed original to follow by courier

Ms. Kirsten Walli
Board Secretary
Ontario Energy Board
PO Box 2319
2300 Yonge Street, 27th floor
Toronto, ON  M4P 1E4

Dear Ms. Walli:

Re: Toronto Hydro-Electric System Limited (“Toronto Hydro”)
Application for the True-Up of Approved Incremental Capital Module
(the “ICM True-Up Application”)
OEB No. EB-2015-0173

Toronto Hydro writes the Ontario Energy Board (“OEB”) in respect of the above-noted matter.

While Toronto Hydro is working diligently on its ICM True-Up Application, its materials are not yet
ready.  Toronto Hydro observes that, in any event, it may be most helpful to the OEB and parties to file
the Application materials after the OEB has released its decision on Toronto Hydro's Custom Incentive
Rate-Setting (“CIR”) application (EB-2014-0116), so Toronto Hydro may ensure alignment with any
relevant direction and findings in the CIR decision.

Please contact me if you have any questions.

Yours truly,

[original signed by]

Kathleen Burke
Manager, Regulatory Law
Toronto Hydro-Electric System Limited
regulatoryaffairs@torontohydro.com
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